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Operations Department Memorandum 
 
 
 
 
TO: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent of Schools 
 
FROM: Phillip Francis, Director of Operations 
   
DATE: November 1, 2016 
   
SUBJECT:     Purchase Recommendation for Frost Boilers - Sinking Fund 
 
 
The existing boilers at Frost Middle School are coming to their end-of-life after more than 20 years 
of use. We have discussed with the Board on two previous occasions the “Frost Boiler Pilot,” and to 
that end, we put out for bid the Pilot Boiler Replacement at Frost, which was discussed at the Study 
Session of October 17, 2017. I would like to discuss the purchase of these boilers with the 
Committee of the Whole on Monday, November 7, 2017. 
 
Harry Lau, Administrator of Facilities and Operations, is recommending the purchase of three (3) 
EVO boilers from Contrast Mechanical, Macomb Twp, Michigan for a total cost of $119,000.00. 
These three boilers will replace seven (7) old boilers.  
 
This purchase would be supported through the District’s Sinking Fund. I have attached a memo 
from Mr. Lau with additional information. Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions. 
 
pmf 
 
Attachments 
 
c:  Board of Education 
 
 


